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We currently have an election system that in my opinion, works securely and 

efficiently for everyone.  By changing to this proposed system which is much more 

limited, this creates a hardship for many citizens that need the current and more 

flexible options to exercise their right to vote. 

“If it ain’t broke, don’t fix it!” 

We need to stop wasting time coming up with ways to make “daily life” more 

confusing and difficult for the American people. 

This proposal represents another sad day for all hard-working citizens of OUR 

country!!  Let’s start working FOR our people and not AGAINST them!! 


